Himachal Pradesh
Public Works Department

Telephone No. 01907-256827
e-mail: ee-seraj-hp@gov.in

No. PW/Seraj Div./ WS/FCA /2018- | 97 617 Dated: - 2775 o/}‘
To
The Divisional Forest Officer

Nachan Forest Division at Gohar

Subject: - Diversion of 1.21 ha. of forest land in favour of HPPWD for the
construction of Kharsi Dughal road within the jurisdiction of
Nachan Forest Division Distt. Mandi, HP,

Sir,

Kindly refer to EDS by Technical Officer, Gol MoEF&CC,
Regional Office (North  Central  Zone), Dehradun vide letter  No.
8B/HP/06/18/2019/FC/2344 dated 05/03/2019 on the subject cited above. In this
connection, the shortcomings as noticed have been attended as under: -
% Point No. 1 of EDS pertains to Forest Deptt.

24 The undertaking to pay the penal NPV is enclosed. The rest of observation
pertains to Forest Deptt.

3 Point No. 3 of EDS pertains to Forest Deptt.

4. ['he retaining wall & breast will be constructed in vulnerable places to protect
the soil erosion. The funds to the tune of Rs. 97.64 lacs. is available [or
execution of said works.

i Point No. 5 of EDS pertains to Forest Deptt.

6. The necessary correction has been made against Para E(ii), Part-I online,

Your’s faithfully,

DA: As above. it I\_Kaum— —

Engineer,
HPPWD Division,
Seraj at Janjehln




